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“Wine by the Vines” 
A Pair of Events at Pellegrini Vineyards sponsored by Southold Historical Society May 13 and 
June 10. 
  
Taste fine wine and delectable food; enjoy family, friends, and neighbors on a spring afternoon 
on the North Fork.  “Wine by the Vines” is the perfect way to get out and about before 
summer. 
  
Pellegrini Vineyards has generously offered to host two events which will benefit the Southold 
Historical Society.  Guests will be welcomed to the beautiful patio of the Vineyard overlooking 
some of their oldest vines.  A choice of several Pellegrini wines, gourmet sandwiches, and petite 
sweets will be served in a setting that is comfortable for socializing.  Non-alcoholic beverages 
will be available as well. 
  
Society Executive Director, Deanna Witte-Walker states, “We are eager to welcome both 
familiar and new faces to this event.  A reservation to one of these events is a perfect gift for 
Mother’s Day or Father’s Day.”  Janet Larsen, Society President adds, “We are grateful for the 
support of Pellegrini Vineyards and look forward to spending these two afternoons at their 
beautiful location.” 
  
“Wine by the Vines” will take place on Thursday, May 13 from 3-5pm and Thursday, June 10 
from 3-5pm.  The cost is $50 per person per event.  In case of rain, the event will be moved 
indoors.  Payment is required at time of reservation as space is limited.  To reserve your spot, 
please visit www.southoldhistorical.org or email info@southoldhistorical.org.   
 
 

mailto:d.walker@southoldhistorical.org
http://www.southoldhistorical.org/
mailto:info@southoldhistorical.org

